DIRECT ENGLISH INTERNATIONAL LANGUAGE CENTRE

Winter Camp 2025 Highlights & Graduation Day Celebration

We are pleased to share the highlights of our recently concluded Winter Camp 2025 and Graduation Day Celebration. The past weeks have been filled with enriching experiences, fun activities, and wonderful moments shared by students, teachers, and parents.

The Heritage Walk Tour on 17 January 2025 took students on an educational journey through some of Kuala Lumpur's most historic landmarks.







They visited the Muzium Telekom and explored various cultural sites. The tour provided a great opportunity for students to connect with Malaysia's history and culture.

On 24 January 2025, we celebrated our Graduation Day, marking the achievements of our Holiday Camp students. The day began with classes as usual, followed by a special performance of storytelling and "Sound of Music" by our Level 1 students. The highlight of the event was the Certificate Presentation Ceremony, where students were recognized for their hard work and progress.



The celebration ended with photo sessions and heartfelt goodbyes as students and teachers reflected on their journey together.

The excitement continued with a trip to Splashmania Water Park on 25 January 2025.

Students had a fantastic time enjoying various water attractions, from slides to wave

pools, under the careful supervision of teachers and group leaders. The day was filled

with laughter and excitement, making it a truly unforgettable experience. The Museum of Illusions Visit on 6 February 2025 was another enriching experience for our students. They engaged with mind-bending exhibits and interactive displays, making it a perfect combination of discovery and entertainment.

Throughout the camp, students also participated in Sessions and Indoor Yoga Speaking Activity. These sessions helped students relax, focus, and improve their we-II-being while also boosting their conversational skills through engaging discussions. role-playing, and storytelling.



This combination of activities provided a much-needed balance between learning and self-care, allowing students to recharge in a calm and interactive environment. This combination of activities provided a much-needed balance between learning and self-care, allowing students to recharge in a calm and interactive environment.



As we conclude this year's Winter Camp, we extend our gratitude to all students, parents and teachers who contributed to making these events a success. Their support and enthusiasm played a huge role in creating lasting memories.





www.directenglish.edu.my





